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Lundy home learning  

This week the children have settled really well back into school. They have re- newed 

friendships, worked as a team and learnt new routines. The children have all made a fantastic 

start to their learning; in maths we have started looking at place value and in English the 

children have been reading a new story by our visiting author. In topic we have started to 

look at this terms focus, which is Anglo Saxons 

 

Information  

Our PE day is Friday, so please come to school dressed in your PE kit.  You will need to bring 

a waterproof coat each week, as we will do PE outside, whatever the weather!  

 

Home Learning  

 

Reading  

We expect everyone to be reading for a least five minutes a day. This week it will not to be 

recorded but once the journal have arrived we will expected reading to be recorded.  

 

Times table rockstars 

Keep practicing your times tables on times table rock stars so that you are ready when we 

start having competitions between classes!    
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